RunTru A/C Updates (13/14/16 SEER)

eRTPB2106 | August 13,2021

Starting September 6, 2021 and going forward 13, 14, and 16 SEER 2.5 Ton
Air Conditioner models will be produced with a Rotary compressor. The
reason for this change is multi-fold, however, the primary short-term
objective is to improve product availability during recent events impacting
scroll compressor availability across the industry. We will work to update
existing orders with the current model to the new model at the same price.
This change will impact the following current models:

Current Model New Model
A4AC3030A1000BA A4AC3030A1000CA
A4AC4030A1000BA A4AC4030A1000CA
A4AC6030A1000AA A4AC6030A1000BA

AHRI Ratings will not be impacted with this implementation of Rotary
compressors on the 2.5T AC Models.

All models are subject to current lead times.

We are very excited to share these changes and we invite you to review
some exciting and unique features of our Rotary compressors on the
attached product information sheet that is also available on the
www.runtruhvac.com website.

CLICK HERE for the "Why Rotary Compressors?" Product Information Sheet
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